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The meeting was called to order by Chairman Flowers at 5:00p.m. C.T. He stated the purpose of the 
workshop was to discuss the issues at Sam Atkins Park. 

Commissioner McDougald questioned Steve Mears about the Dixie Youth League by-laws. 
Commissioner McDougald asked if a coordinator is needed since the by-laws are now in place. 

Richard Hall stated some of his concerns and wanted to know what would stop someone from getting 
another league started. 

Commissioner Brown commented on the Dixie Youth League re-organization and by-laws. He stated 
only one league is needed for the county. He also wanted to know how the girls softball will be handled. 
Mr. Mears said the girls softball is in the process of being brought in under the umbrella of Dixie Youth 
and will be treated just like the boys baseball. 

School Superintendent Ralph Yoder informed the Board that the school is working on two (2) new fields 
at the Blountstown High School that should be ready mid-season to practice on. He assured the Board 

that the school will work with the league and if an issue arises the school teams will defer to the county 
league for the use of the fields. 

There was a general discussion among the Commissioners and the participants. 

Commissioner McDougald suggested that the Dixie Youth League be the official league of the county. 

Mr. Grant Williams gave a discussion about the issues that he has encountered in the past. 

There being no further business, the Workshop was adjourned at 5:38 p.m. C.T. 
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